
Welcome!
The City of Naperville welcomes you to the first Public Information Meeting concerning 
the 95th Street at Book Road Intersection Improvement Study.  At this meeting you can:

�� Learn the project study process and schedule
�� Become familiar with the project study area
�� Provide input on transportation issues and concerns

Study Location
The intersection is located on the south side of Naperville, in Wheatland Township, Will 
County.  The intersection is located approximately 1 mile east of Illinois Route 59 and 
three miles south of US 34 (Ogden Avenue).  The adjacent land is fully developed with 
a mix of uses including: commercial, residential and institutional.  The Naperville 95th 
Street Public Library, Neuqua Valley High School and the YMCA are located west of the 
intersection.  The Wheatland Salem Church and a Pace Park-n-Ride are located east of 
the intersection.

Background
The City is home to over 140,000 residents and attracts hundreds of thousands of 
visitors each year. As a result, the City is experiencing congestion on area roadways.  For 
2017, the Citizen Survey echoed previous results with a large percentage of residents 
concerned about traffic flow and congestion on area roadways. A goal of the City’s 
Strategic Plan is to improve traffic flow and congestion throughout the community.

The intersection of 95th Street and Book Road has been identified as a location having 
traffic congestion.  Both 95th Street and Book Road are under the 
jurisdiction of Naperville.  95th Street is designated as a Strategic 
Regional Arterial (SRA).  SRAs are intended to carry large volumes 
of traffic over long distances.  As an arterial, 95th Street has high 
mobility and restricted access.  Book Road is classified as a major 
collector.  Collector routes generally have an even distribution of 
mobility and access functions.
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FOR ADDITIONAL 
INFORMATION, or to provide 
comments, please contact 
Project Engineer Kelly Dunne 
at DunneK@naperville.il.us or 
630.420.6094.

http://www.naperville.il.us/95thbook
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Questions you may have while looking at tonight’s meeting exhibits:

�� What are the safety concerns at the intersection?
�� Where and when is the existing congestion?
�� Are the bicycle and pedestrian accommodations sufficient?
�� Are there any existing drainage or flooding concerns?
�� Do cultural, aesthetic, or community characteristics exist that should 

influence the design?
�� How will land use and environmental features influence improvements?

Within Phase I, there are five major steps. The study is 
currently in the Data Collection step. The project team 
collects data to better understand issues and concerns 
within the study area, including:

�� Existing roadway and land use plans
�� Traffic, crash, bicycle and pedestrian data
�� Population and employment forecasts
�� Local and regional comprehensive plans
�� Other pertinent data
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